


Cypress Bay High School 
School Advisory Forum
 Minutes
February 12th, 2019

Meeting was called to order by Ana Pol at 4:05 p.m.

Pol read minutes from January 8th.
Ms.  Pol asked for feedback regarding the 2 policies: Safe spaces and Safety codes that were emailed to members the previous week.  One attendee noted that portables do not have appropriate areas to create safe places within the classroom, creating a big safety concern among parents and students. Ms. Pol said she will give this feedback to the central area council so they can incorporate wording in the policy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Pol asked Ms.Santoro if there were threats to the school on Feb. 14th, the anniversary of MSD because students were talking about it. She said no threats have been reported.  It is all social media gossip among students. Ms. Santoro announced that the school will have limited movability for the rest of the week at an abundance of caution.  
 Meeting adjourned at 4:15 PM



